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Open Systems has released a Service Pack for OSAS 7.52.   A list of issues that have been addressed is also 
available for review before the update is applied.  Before applying any update, please  abck up your data.  
Open Systems and Adaptive Business Solutions strongly recommend that you stay current with the OSAS 
service packs so that tax updates and version upgrades will be compatible. 
 
This update includes all previous program (but not tax table) updates, including the HIRE Act update from 
6/17/2010, so there is no need to apply other program updates which might have been skipped. 
 
You can determine your software release and confirm any maintenance updates by pressing <SHIFT><F2> 
in an OSAS menu.  This Service Pack will show with a date of 06/27/2010. 
 
Maintenance updates are available for installation by clients who are under the Open Systems Continuous 
Enhancement Subscription program (also known as the Maintenance Program).   
 
Please contact Adaptive Business Solutions (317-487-6402) with questions or for any assistance you may 
require. 
 
 
 

      


